
 

 

 
 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
 

The Housing Authority of the City of Yakima, Washington is conducting a public hearing 
to receive comment on their proposed Annual Plan for the PHA program.  The plan was 
prepared in accordance with the requirements of the Quality Housing and Work 
Responsibility Act of 1998. The hearing will be held at 3:30 PM, Wednesday, 
September 24, 2025, at the Yakima Housing Authority 1116 Fruitvale Blvd Yakima, WA 
98902 which is handicapped accessible.  If translation and/or interpreter services are 
needed, please contact the Housing Authority at least 72 hours in advance of the 
meeting.  
 
Copies of the proposed plan are available prior to the hearing upon request or are 
available for review at the Housing Authority Office. If you are unable to attend the 
hearing and want to submit written comments on the plan, please submit them prior to 
the meeting, to the person/address listed below. 
 
A separate public hearing will be held on Wednesday September 24, 2025, 
(immediately following the public hearing on the annual plan at 3:30 p.m.) on the Move 
to Work Supplement to the annual plan. At that time, YHA will review the MTW 
Supplement and invites YHA program participants to provide written comment and 
submit them via email to Carlos Reyes carlos.reyes@yakimahousing.org 
 
For more information about the plans or the hearing, contact Lowel Krueger, Executive 
Director, at (509) 453-3106 or visit the office at 1116 Fruitvale Blvd, Yakima, WA 98902. 

 
 
 


